
ALIA Sustainable libraries group

The A LIA  Sustainable Libraries Group is a network of library 
staff w ho  are interested in prom oting the p rin c ip les  and 
practice of sustainability in all Australian libraries.

To be sustainable is to meet the needs of today's society in a 
way that doesn't harm the ability of future generations to meet 
their needs. The consumption of finite resources, sustainable 
developm ent, and reduction of greenhouse gas em issions 
are key concerns of society, and therefore of libraries. The 
A LIA  Sustainable Libraries Group focuses on the key areas of 
sustainability as applicable to the operation of libraries.

The aims of the Sustainable Libraries Group are to:
■ Develop and advocate best practice
■ Support and contribute to research
■ Provide and publicise professional development
■ Increase the awareness of environm ental concerns among 

library staff
■ Enhance and promote docum entary resources and library 

se rv ices connected  to su sta in ab ility  (d evelopm ent of 
collections on environmental themes, exhibitions, outreach, 
etc.)

■ C o n sid e r the effects o f c lim a te  chang e on lib ra ries  
(modification of the conditions of storage and preservation, 
bu ild ing  in su la tion , im pacts on lib rary  f in an ces , and 
management)

■ Share inform ation and ideas about the ap p licatio n  of 
environm ent-friendly practices in libraries, or transferable 
to lib raries (recovery of rain water, pow er supply from 
renewable energies, control of printings, etc).

■ C o n sid e r how  w e  re cyc le  item s in c lu d in g  se ria ls , 
newspaper, and books

■ The proposal of environmental recommendations (including 
retrofitting) to be used in standard practice for the profession

■ Foster co-operation , co llab o ra tio n , and the sharing of 
know ledge and ideas re lating to sustainab le  p ractices 
among library staff from libraries across the country.
The A L IA  Sustainable Libraries G roup w ill be launched 

at the A L IA  A ccess co n ference in Brisbane thanks to the 
assistance of Craig M ilne, Sonja Barfoed, and Heather Coutts. 
Members of the A LIA  Sustainable Libraries Group conference 
com m ittee w ill be at the A L IA  A ccess 201 0 conference in 
Brisbane. The 2010  Sustainable Libraries Group Committee 
o ffice bearers are Katie H annan , Convenor, A nne M elles, 
Secretary, Tric Bowm an, Treasurer.

If you are interested in jo in in g  the A L IA  Susta inab le  
Libraries Group, please contact the author.

Anne Melles
annemeNes@optusnet.com.au

www.alia.org.au/groups/sustain
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National L ib rary  of A ustralia W ednesday 20 O cto b er 2 0 10

Register now for this one-day forum

‘N ew  Approaches to Collecting  
and Resource Sharing*

Wednesday 20 October, 9 am -  4 pm 
Theatre, $ 145

R e g i s t r a t io n s  c lo s e  6  O c t o b e r :  

n la .g o v .a u / lib ra r ie sa u s tra lia /a u m / la f lO /re g o .h tm l

M o r e  in f o r m a t io n :  18 0 0  0 2 6  155

n la .g o v .a u / lib ra r ie sa u s tra lia /c o n ta c t/ in d e x .h tm l 

n la .g o v .a u / lib ra r ie sa u s tra lia /e v e n ts / la f/2 0 1 0 .h tm l

To be held in con junction  w ith  the  A ustra lian  
C o m m ittee  on Cataloguing (A C O C )  sem inar 
on T hu rsd ay  2 1 O c to b e r

l ib ra r ie s  australia NATIONAL
L I B R A R Y
OF AUSTRALIA
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